
Union calls for mediation as negotiations stall
 Iceland 

The BSRB public service union has called for government mediation in its dispute 
with local authority employers. In the current negotiations the BSRB has focused on 
a reduction of the working week to 35 hours with no loss of pay. The employers, 
however, want to stick to a 40-hour week with the possibility of shorter hours 
negotiated at workplace level on the basis of concessions in relation to breaks and 
other benefits.
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